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We have a lot of willing litter pickers in our school. Kids enjoy using the crocodile grabbers to collect anything they find around the playground. Mr Gillie the janitor helps the children with this regular task at playtime and lunchtimes. P5W have been helping out quite a bit recently on a Friday morning too. Our next mini project is going to be making a ‘litter zones’ map of the school to help us see where the ‘problem’ areas are. Then we can try to find a way to fix it!
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 Sustaining our world [image: image7.jpg]



This topic is all about helping children understand that things that happen here in Eyemouth and Scotland have an impact on what happens in other places around the world. We want to help children learn about the importance of being responsible citizens of our planet. Primary 2s have recently been learning about how the lives of children in different countries are similar and different to our own. They have enjoyed this work and learnt a lot. We are continuing to develop our contact with our partner school, Yei Primary in South Sudan. Thankfully, they have not been affected by the recent troubles in the country.
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We are very fortunate to have such a big playground and playing fields to be able to use. The children enjoy playing on the grass whenever it is dry enough. They also love using the playground toys and games that the Friends of Eyemouth got for us some time ago. Our plans for this topic include adding sandpits to each playground, completing an audit of what we already have and writing a wish list of what we would really want!
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Thank you to everyone who continues to use the Rag Bag collection bin in the school car park. Over the past year we have raised £408.50! We will be having a whole school collection soon. Watch this space!
We are continuing to collect a number of recyclables in our ‘recycle station’ including old batteries, toothbrushes, pens and felt tips, printer cartridges and mobile phones. We welcome any donations so please send items to school with the kids.

Every 2 years, schools have to apply for Green Flag status. Our next assessment visit will be on Tuesday 14th January. We will share the outcome as soon as we know!

For regular eco-news and other school information, you can always check the school website at www.eyemouthprimary.ik.org.
